June 27, 2013

Jonda Joseph

City Clerk

Fort Lauderdale City Hall
100 N. Andrews Ave.

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Ms. Joseph:

Please accept this letter as my statement of intent to initiate the City Commission
request for review process under Section 47-26A .2 of the Unified Land Development
Regulations of the City of Fort Lauderdale for case 47R13 from the Planning & Zoning
Board’'s June 19 agenda (Premier Developers V, LLC. / Galleria Landings).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Dean J. Trantalis

cc: Department of Sustainable Development



From: Jonda Joseph

To: We nyea
Subject: MD-2, Jul 2, 2013 Call-up letter on Galleria Landings
Date: Tuesday, July 02, 2013 11:50:14 AM

Attachments: Scanned from a Xerox muttifunction ¢

Please scan this letter into the record

----- Original Message-----

From: Scott Wyman

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2013 11:02 AM
To: Jonda Joseph; Greg Brewton

Subject: Call-up letter on Galleria Landings

Here is a signed letter from the commissio

Scott Wyman

Commission Assistant

City Commissioner Dean Trantalis - District 2
100 N. Andrews Ave,

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

954-828-5923

calling up the Galleria Landings prc

t



